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GIVE                                                                 

The Center April: condiments, crackers, mac n’ cheese. & 

jams/jellies 

ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                       
Jessie Shields is stepping down from the Christian Education chair. 

Cheyenne Miller has agreed to serve and the Nominating Committee is 

presenting her for the position of Chair of Christian Education. We will 

hold a  congregational meeting TODAY Sunday, April 18, 2021 to vote 

for Cheyenne to fulfill the unexpired term.  

Our Annual Green Egg Chicken fundraiser will be Saturday, April 24th 

from 4-7pm. This will be carry out only. Sign up sheets to help volunteer or 

to make potato salad and cookies will be at the information center and 

in each classroom. Potato salad recipe is available at the info center.  

Summer Camp forms are available at the Ministry Center. Early bird 

registrations are due to the church by April 28th.  You can also pay 

through Tithe.ly giving, under Camp Registration. 

We need Camp Buddies to help support our students going to Summer 

Camp. If you or your class would like to help out, please mark your 

envelope  “Camp Buddies” or give online (giving type Camp Buddies). 

Thursday, April 22nd we will start Thursday Night Outreach. We will be 

meeting at the church 5:30pm-8pm.  

The WMS is taking up an offering for Riverside School in Kentucky, who is 

dealing with flooding that happened a few weeks ago. They are asking 

if the ladies of the church would give. Mark your envelope Riverside. 

The Living in These Last Days bonus sessions on Thursday evening have  

concluded. Thank you to all who participated in this blessed time. 

 

 

4.25.2021                                                  
Nursery:                                                  

8:30- Kate Slabaugh, Delaney Murphy 

10:00- Lyndon & Janelle Miller 

Jr. Church: Trevor & Erin Hershberger, Kaitlyn Bell  

Ushers: Mike Slabaugh, Dan Hertsel  

Greeters: Connie Fink, Lanae Hochstetler 

Info Center: Mindy Berger 

Finance: Marv Hochstetler 

Counter: Rod Stump 

Sound: Doug Berger 

Prayer: Jack Tobias 

SERVING: 

4.18.2021                                                  
Nursery:                                                  

8:30- Dave Schmucker, Linda Miller        

10:00- Jared & Lynette Yoder 

Jr. Church: Joe & Teresa Miller 

Ushers: Mike Slabaugh, Dan Hertsel  

Greeters: Loren & Cheyenne Miller, Mindy Berger  

Info Center: Jeanie Dudley 

Finance: Marv Hochstetler 

Counter: Kathy Harding 

Sound: Doug Berger 

Prayer: Kaylene Miller 



SERMON NOTES: 4.18.2021 

 

Greater Righteousness & The Law I – Matthew 5:17-32 

Sermon On The Mount #2 – 

  

Tracing Our Climb 

 
The Impact of Greater Righteousness – 5:17-20 

·      Jeremiah 31:31-34  

 
How Righteousness Works in Daily Life [3 of 6] 

 

Murder – 5:21-26 
·      Exodus 20:13 

Adultery – 5:27-30 
·      Exodus 20:14 

  

Divorce – 5:31-32 
·      Deut. 24:1-4 

·      Matthew 19:1-12; Mark 10:1-12; Luke 16:18; 1        

Corinthians 7:15 

  
So What is Jesus Saying?  

PRAYER REQUESTS: 4.18.2021 

Sara Tener is asking for prayers for her mother-in-law, Linda Tener, who is 

dealing with severe heartburn. The medication they have her on is not 

working. She is needing to get into a doctors office to see what the next 

steps will be. 

Judy Weaver came thru her knee surgery well. She is undergoing physical 

therapy in the hospital and how well her knee responds will impact when 

she comes home from the hospital. 

Sue Tener  will be having a heart cath on Wednesday, April 21. Please be 

praying in anticipation of the procedure. 

Please be praying for Shaylee Bedward, Rod Bedward and Deanna 

Koontz's cousin. Her parents will try to bring her home on hospice care this 

weekend. Pray that she is able to handle the 9-hour car ride. 

Please continue to pray for Terry Lentz as he deals with tinnitus. He will be 

traveling this weekend to see specialists on Monday. 

Update on Lloyd Slagle from Karen: The physical therapist told Lloyd that 

it's no longer a matter of "if" he can go home, but "when"! Thanks to the 

one and only God for all He has done for us. 

Please be praying for healing for Colleen Steele. She fell off a chair last 

Saturday and broke her arm. She has very little pain but is dealing with 

the healing. 

Jason Locke has asked for prayer as the ulcer on his foot has not healed. 

Doctors are scheduling an X-ray, and possibly other tests in the future, to 

help determine why it is not clearing up.  

From Andy and Brigette Stump: Thank you all for the Prayers for Weston 

(premature child of Grant & Jaclyn Stump)!! He is growing and 

responding. He has an eye test this week we are praying for. 

Please pray for Jacqlyn Golden, she had her tonsils and adenoids 

removed earlier this week. She came thru great & is recovering. 

A note from FCDC: Thank you for all you do to serve. You are a blessing! 

 

 

 


